
March 16-2023 
 
Subject – Churchville Heritage District representation on the Brampton Heritage 
Board. 
 
By - Kathryn Fowlston – Churchville Heritage District Representative 2015-2023 
 
This matter has come to my attention and I would like to give the board some 
background and then present a motion for your consideration. 
 
Churchville Heritage District was formed in 1990 and remains Brampton’s only 
Heritage District and as such, should be protected and carefully monitored to 
insure that its guidelines and regulations are strictly followed 
 
Back in 2014 and early 2015 when it was decided to absorb the CHC ( Churchville 
Heritage Committee )  into the BHB, it was decided to increase the size of the 
BHB by 2 seats ( from 16 to 18 members ) and those 2 seats should be reserved for 
residents of Churchville to fill . 
 
Please refer to the attached minutes from the BHB from Jan and Feb 2015 where 
the discussions took place.   
 
I have also talked to Harry Blackburn and Bob Crouch as well as Paul Willoughby 
,  who sat on the CHC board who all confirm that the gist of the discussions during 
the transition were to have strong representation of Churchville on the BHB .  
 
 Harry and I were chosen as the first two members of CHD to sit on the BHB ( and 
Nick Craniotis in the 2018-2022 term ) .  While we participate in all board duties 
we have a special eye and expertise on Churchville. 
 
I note at the bottom of the minutes in Feb 2015,  that a decision was to be made at 
the end of the 2018 term on adding the two seats as a permanent part of the 
makeup of the board  and I do not know if that was ever done as I was on leave at 
that time . 
 
I am asking that we have a motion to make the 2 seats for Churchville Heritage 
District a permanent part of the makeup of the Brampton Heritage Board.  
 
 










